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   We would like to thank all of our family, friends 
and clients (future friends) for another great 
year at Catfish Creek Camp.  We hope everyone is 
doing ok with this crazy virus and all the lock-
downs we’ve had the last 2 years. 

     This past year was a little bit difficult with low 
water levels in Spring and a lot of windy days on 
the lake, but we still had a pretty good year 
catching fish. April was decent catching big 
browns and Lakers. In May the weather wasn’t 

very cooperative but 
we still managed to 
have some good 
fishing, catching 
browns, Lakers and 
nice size steelheads.  
In June we started to 

catch some 8 to 16 lb. kings along with steelies, 
Lakers and a few cohos. July was probably the 
hardest month to catch fish in the last 5 or 6 
years.  In August the water level started to go 
back to normal and fishing started to get better. 
September fishing was still a little tough, but we 

caught some nice kings and cohos. Some people 
fished out in the lake till mid-October.  

   The weather continued to be a problem in the 
Fall with record rainfall putting too much water in 
the rivers, Oswego 
river was running at 
20,000 at times and 
the Salmon river 
over 1,000.  Catfish 
Creek was high but 
fishable. We didn’t 
have very good runs 
of fish but still managed some nice kings. Late 
October and early November we started to get 
some really nice size browns, one over 17.75 lbs. 
and one over 18 lbs. and a bunch in between. 

We would like to thank New England Adventures 
and the veterans they bring to camp every year to 
fish and connect with other veterans. 

  Over the last few years we have made many 
improvements to the camp such as remodeling 
cabins, purchasing additional cabins, adding Wi-Fi, 
etc.  We have tried to keep our prices low but with 
inflation, rising gas prices, utilities, and real estate 
taxes, we are forced to raise our prices.  We know 
you are all feeling the same pains and we hope you 
understand. 
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